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XF2M and XF3M FPC Connectors to Remain Active, Long Term

Omron has made the decision to resume active promotion of the XF2M and XF3M families of FPC Connectors.

In late 2016, Omron announced the discontinuation of FPC Connectors on the premise of the maturation and
reduced global revenue of product’s prior target industries.

Since then, Omron has implemented its new Value Generation (VG) 2.0 strategy that focuses on four mega domains:
Automation, Energy Management, Mobility and Healthcare, into which XF2M and XF3M product families are
aligned.

Combining Omron’s VG 2.0 strategy with Omron’s mission of creating customer value, we are pleased to announce
active promotion of XF2M and XF3M families effective immediately.

Other Omron FPC models not including XF2M and XF3M remain on schedule for discontinuation by end of March
2018; these series include XF2B, XF2J, XF2L, XF2U, XF2W, XF3A, XF3B, XF3C, and XF3Z.

Parts list for XF2M and XF3M is attached.

FPC Discontinuation Notice (PCN CON - 078, attached) is updated to reflect the reversal of XF2M and XF3M
discontinuation.
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